
Sunday, March 31, 2024 

 

Family Matters Prayer This Week 
MONDAY                                         April 1 

Church Office Closed 
7:00 pm                                 PB&J (1) Group 

 

TUESDAY                                        April 2 

9:15 am                     Jesus & Women Group 
9:15 am        Armor of God Women’s Group 
7:00 pm                           Youth Bible Study 
7:15 pm      Art of Marriage Couple’s Group 
 

WEDNESDAY                                 April 3 
9:30 am                                       Keenagers 
4:00 pm                                          AWANA 
7:00 pm                                       GriefShare 
7:00 pm      Filipinos & Friends Men’s Basketball 

7:30 pm               Young Adults Bible Study 
 

THURSDAY                                    April 4 
12:30 pm                               PB&J (2) Group 
6:30 pm              Empowered MOMS Group  
7:00 pm                           Big Pictures Group 
7:00 pm     Jesus in the Marketplace Group 
7:00 pm                         Men’s Floor Hockey 
 

FRIDAY                                           April 5 

 

SATURDAY                                    April 6 

 

SUNDAY                                         April 7 

9:15 & 11:15 am                          Worship Service 
9:15 & 11:15 am                      SGAC Kids 
12:45 pm                                Filipinos & Friends 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

Our Christian Workers - Kyle & 

Maggie Ibsen live in Atlanta,  
Georgia, USA & work with Amoveo 
mission which has projects in Haiti. 
Kyle’s parents attend SGAC. 

 

Our Pastoral Team - Zach  

Mildenberger, Worship & Digital 
Media Intern. Zach is married to 
Rachael.  

 

Our Support Team - Joy Houcher, 

Administrative Assistant. Joy is  
married to Boaz.  
 

Our Elders Team - Paul Friesen. 

Paul is married to Kim and they have 
3 children. 
 

We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or fill 
out a Connection Card & place it in 
the offering plate. 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED on  

Monday, April 1 for Easter Monday. 

 

CONDOLENCES to Shirley Carter & 

family in the passing of Norman, her 

husband, on Monday. A small private 

gathering will be held at a later date 

to celebrate Norman’s life. 

250 Century Road / 780-962-4700 / sgac.net 

HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC?                        
        Cash or Cheque                                                                       
        Interac at the Welcome Center                                         
        Preauthorized Payments from your Bank Account 
        E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   
       Online Donations through the Website    

Please remember to include your full name, email address and 
envelope # on your e-transfers, online  and  offering envelopes.  
Go to our website for more information.  

Giving 
Mortgage to Feb. 29              $1,469,253 
Interest Rate: 7.70%   
YTD General Fund Revenue 
July - February 29, 2024       $1,036,837 
YTD Budget Required 
July 1 - February 29,2024      $1,067,791 
YTD Budget Shortfall                -$30,954 

TO FIND OUT MORE about events at 
SGAC check out the following: 

Website - sgac.net  
Scan the QR code to visit 
our website. 

Social Media - Find us on Facebook, 
Instagram, & YouTube:  

 
 
 

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

 

The Loop is Pastor Brent’s weekly  
e-newsletter, which comes out every 
Wednesday afternoon. To read this 
week’s edition of The Loop, visit our  
website and subscribe today. 

mailto:give@sgac.net


Church Life Updates Richer Than You Think 
ARE YOU NEW TO SGAC? We want to help you get  

connected. Fill out a Connection Card found in the chair  

pocket in front of you and stop by the Welcome Desk so 

we can meet you & give you a small gift to say thanks  

for joining us. We hope SGAC will soon start to feel like 

home! 

 

CHILDREN’S CHECK IN LOCATION - Programming is  

available today for nursery to grade 6. Nursery & 2  

year olds check in at the nursery. 3 year olds to grade  

6 check in at the Community Life Centre. 

 

GRACE’S PANTRY FOOD DRIVE - Thank you for  

bringing items today to help stock Grace’s Pantry &  

bless our community this Easter season. You are  

welcome to drop off pantry items any time in the bin  

located by the library. 

 

KEENAGERS (55+) The Beatitudes: A new study  

starting Wednesday, April 3 at 9:30 am in the Oasis.  

Come for a time of study, prayer, & connection with  

other seniors. For more information contact Pastor  

Steve. 

 

GRACE’S TABLE - We all go through tough times. If a 

warm & nutritious meal would be helpful for you or  

someone you know, register on our website or by calling 

the office by noon on Monday, April 8. Meal 

pick up is Friday, April 12 between 5:00 pm & 

6:30 pm at SGAC. Scan the QR code to register 

for a meal.  

 

GRADE 5/6 COMMUNITY NIGHT - April 19 from  

6:30 pm to 8:00 pm. Invite your friends as we hang out 

and worship the Lord together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE BAPTIZED? Our next  

baptism service is on Sunday, May 12. If God is  

leading you to be part of it: 

1. At the end of the service TODAY take a towel from  

the basket on the stage. 

2. Place the towel under the cross as a visual  

representation of your desire to be baptized.  

3. Take a baptism brochure home with you or scan the  

QR code on the brochure to access it online.  

4. Fill out the form and let the office know 

by April 28 that you want to move forward 

with baptism! 

 

SPRING ADULT GROWTH GROUP FACILITATORS  

Do you have something you love to do in the spring  

that you’d like to do with a group of people to get to  

know each other & Jesus in a new way? We are  

looking for study & activity group facilitators for  

groups like walk-talk-pray, play a sport together, sit 

around a campfire, do a short study, etc. These  

groups are for adults & start the week of May 26 &  

run for 4 weeks. Contact Pastor Karen if you are  

interested or have any questions. 

 

VBS SAVE THE DATE - Mark your calendars for  

August 6-9. Registration opens in May. Watch for  

more information coming in the months ahead. 

 

Today we experience the wonder of the resurrection as we come together 
as a community of faith, rejoicing that Christ has triumphed over the grave! 

 

Join us at the cross for prayer after each service. 

 

Sermon Notes 


